FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to kindly request the contact details (phone number and email address) of the individuals or departments within your council responsible for the following areas:
1. Homelessness services – Providing accommodation for homeless individuals.

2. Placing asylum seekers into accommodation.

3. Placing children and families into accommodation.

4. General Housing needs.
This letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is accessible by other means, the Council Website, and is already in the public domain.

Contact information for the Council can be found via the following link:

Phone and email us 

If you can’t find the department you require, please contact: customer.services@leicester.gov.uk
5. Finally, the demand for housing for each local council
There are currently 6487 applicants on the housing register in Leicester. 

6. As a property provider, I will like to assist councils on solving their housing demand.

This information will assist in facilitating efficient communication for placing the afore mentioned individuals into accommodation.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
